SCHOOL VISION SCREENING

Wednesday, September 8th

QREGON LIONS
Sig_ht & FHearing Foundation

The Oregon Lions Foundation will be providing vision screenings to all Dayville
students (K-12) at no cost to parents/families.

This is a great opportunity to ensure that your child’s vision is the very best it can
be!

If your student currently has/wears eyeglasses and/or hearing aids,

nlease send them to school on the day of the screening.

The Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation may also offer financial assistance to obtain necessary
follow up exams or correction to qualifying students.

We will also be collecting old eyeglass frames & lenses in the school office (all month) for
donation to the Lions recycling program.

The Oregon Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation is FERPA (Family Educational Rights & Privacy
Act) and HIPPA compliant.

~ lfyou DO NOT want your student to participate in the vision screening,
please sigh and return this slip to the school office" by 8 a.m. on September 8", 2021

My student, , may NOT participate in the free vision screening being
offered at Dayville School on Wednesday, September 8th.

Parent/Guardian Signature:




